
Dear [Client's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As your insurance renewal date approaches, we would like 

to take a moment to thank you for choosing [Insurance Company Name] as your trusted 

insurance provider. 

Your feedback is incredibly important to us, and we would greatly appreciate your thoughts on 

our services and your recent experience. Please take a few moments to answer the following 

questions: 

• How satisfied are you with the renewal process? 

• Were our staff helpful in answering your questions? 

• Is there anything we could improve for your next renewal? 

Your insights will help us continue to enhance our services and ensure that we meet your needs 

effectively. 

Thank you for your time and for being a valued member of the [Insurance Company Name] 

family. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Insurance Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


